
 

 

 

 

 

 

The following exhibitions are opening Friday, March 25 in Visual Arts Centre… 

STILL WORKED – Practicum Class Exhibition – March 25 to April 15 – Artlab Gallery 

Opening: Friday March 25 > 7-9 pm  

Opening Remarks:  7:30 pm 

 

PRACTICOMING SOON! –Third Year BFA Exhibition – March 25 to April 7 – Main Floor Corridor 

Opening: Friday March 25 > 7-9 pm  

 

(Re)Collecting Clark McDougall – Museum Studies Class will create a massive collage in 
the Concourse Gallery that both investigates McDougall’s career as an artist and also works 
with ideas of ephemerality, detail, memory and collecting. 

Opening Reception: March 25th, 7-9 pm > Concourse Gallery 

 

The Department congratulates Patrick Mahon who has been successful in his recent application for a 

Research/Creation Grant in Fine Arts. The project is entitled: “Immersion Emergencies and Possible Worlds: 

Engaging Water as Culture and Resource through Contemporary Art.” Patrick's Co-Applicants are Gu Xiong 

(UBC) and Soheila Esfahani (Independent Artist; MFA, Western). Dr. David Barber (CRC in Arctic System 

Science at the Centre for Earth Observation Science, U of MB) is a Consultant on the project. 

 

You’re invited to… RESEARCH DAY 

a joint effort between the Faculty of Arts and Humanities, the Faculty of Information and Media Studies, 

and the Faculty of Education on Wednesday, March 23, 3-5:30 p.m. at the Great Hall in Somerville 

House. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prof. John Hatch, Associate Dean (Academic), Faculty of Arts 

and Humanities is hosting a reception to honour the 

achievements of Scholarship and Scholar's Electives students, 

March 29, from 4:30-6:30 p.m. in University College Room 225. 

Please RSVP arts@uwo.ca or ext. 83043 by March 25 if you 

plan on attending. 

 

Visual Arts News  March 18, 2011 

A review… 
from the Spring 2011 issue of CANADIANART 

Breaking and Entering: 
Haunted Houses 

Dwellings both real and fictional were cut up, 

shattered and haunted in "Breaking and 

Entering," curator Susan Edelstein's recent 

group show on the mythic motifs of house 

and home. Beth McEachen reviews, 

considering works by Heather Benning,  

David Hoffos and others.   

Read more… 

www.canadianart.ca/online/reviews/2011/03/17/breaking_and_entering/

  

 

Opening March 25 – 7-9 pm 

STILL WORKED –  
Practicum Class Exhibition in 
the Artlab 

PRACTICOMING SOON  
3rd Year BFA Exhibition in the 
Main Floor Corridor  

(RE)COLLECTING CLARK 
MCDOUGALL – Museum 
Studies Class Investigation in 
the Concourse Gallery  

* * * 
Locker Clean-out.  
Lockers must be cleaned out 
by Thursday, April 21.  
Locks will be cut off and 
anything left behind will be 
considered garbage. 

 

Upcoming Events 


